Covid Vaccination Centre — Information about your appointment

You have been booked an appointment to receive your booster Covid-19 Vaccination
dose at the Grammar School in Northallerton

o Grammar School, Grammar School Lane, Northallerton, DL6 1DF

Please attend only at your allocated appointment time

Limited Parking is available at the Grammar School which is reserved for those
receiving their vaccine. Car park marshals will direct you where to go. If you can walk
to the site, or can park elsewhere nearby, please do.

The vaccination will happen inside the building. No-one will be able to come into the
building with you unless they are an essential carer. This is in order to ensure we can
maintain social distancing and keep the site Covid-19 Secure.

Expect your appointment to last no longer than 30 minutes. This includes the
recommended observation period of 15 minutes after receiving the vaccination.

You will need to expose the top of your arm to receive the vaccine. Please wear
suitable clothing to make this as easy as possible.

You will need to wear a face covering, and all staff will be wearing PPE.



